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Minutes 
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Central Office 

7:00p.m. 

 

 

 

Present:  Mrs. Jeanne Loda, Mr. Bruce Baker, Ms. MaryAnne Mascolo 

 

Absent:  Jason Buchsbaum 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:06p.m. 

 

Ms. Mascolo reviewed the CABE/CAPSS Leadership Team Evaluation.  Discussion 

ensued.  The format for the Superintendent’s evaluation will be similar to the 

CABE/CAPSS document. 

 

MOTION:  (Baker/Loda) to recommend to the full Board the approval of the process for 

the Superintendent’s evaluation 

 

AFFIRMATIVE:  Mr. Bruce Baker, Mrs. Jeanne Loda 

 

The Liaison Committee would like to put the recommendation to extend the contracts of 

the Superintendent, Associate Superintendent and Assistant Superintendent on hold until 

after Superintendent’s evaluation.  As a clarification, this one year extension is just that.  

There is no desire at this time to discuss the salary re-opener.  The Superintendent’s letter 

referring to the 120 day notice was to comply with the contract language.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m. 

 

Submitted by: 

MaryAnne Mascolo 

 

  

 


